
                                                                         

Email: allsaints.primary@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk                                www.allsaintsrcprimary.co.uk 

All Saints Newsletter: Thursday 20th July 2023 

We are celebrating 100 years of All Saints Church in Ebbw Vale. This term’s pupil 

profile is : Being: Intentional and Prophetic 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is my last newsletter of the year. I can’t believe how quickly the year has gone. The first 

thing I’d like to say is a huge thank you for all of your support this year.  It has been lovely to 

see you all at the end of the day outside school for a chat or just to say “Hello.”   

I’d like to take this opportunity to wish our Year 6 leavers all the very best for the future as 

they embark on their next journey to secondary school.  We will miss you very much.   

All Saints is a special place to be and I am very proud to be the Head teacher of such a 

lovely, hard working school. We have the best staff and the best children. It has been an 

amazing and exciting year for everyone.  The school has come a long way with developing a 

happy environment, a healthy school, and a new curriculum.  

Please note that the Summer term will end for everyone on Thursday 20th July at normal 

time (3:15pm). 

Please see the term dates for next year below: 

Autumn Autumn 
term starts 

Half term 
starts 

Back to 
school 

Finish for 
Christmas 

Dates Monday 4th 
September 
2023 

Friday 27th 
October 
2023  

Monday 6th 
November 
2023 

Friday 22nd  
December2023 

     

Spring Spring term 
starts 

Half term 
starts 

Back to 
school 

Finish for 
Easter 

Dates Monday 8th 
January 
2024 

Friday 9th 
February 
2024  

Monday 16th 
February 
2024 

Friday 22nd 
March 2024 
 

     

Summer Summer 
term starts 

Half term 
starts 

Back to 
school 

Finish for 
Summer 

Dates Monday 
April 8th 

Friday 24th 
May  

Monday 3rd 
June 2024 

Friday 19th July 
2024 
 

(Please note that teacher training days are not included in the above dates.) 
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 Uniform for September 

 

Before you buy uniform for your children for September, I want to remind you what 

you will need to buy:  You can buy uniform from Mel Morgan’s in the middle of Ebbw 

Vale Town.  You can also click the following link to apply for a uniform grant.  This is 

also on Classdojo. 

https://www.blaenau-gwent.gov.uk/en/resident/benefits-council-tax-reduction-

dhp/school-uniform-grant/ 

  

Your children will need: 

 White polo tops 

 Red jumpers 

 Black or Grey trousers/skirt 

 Black shoes (No trainers) 

 

Please remember that if you are struggling to find uniform for whatever reason, we 

can always help, so please just ask myself, Miss Meadows, Miss Basini or Mrs Davies, 

and we can let you have any of the above items of school uniform.  

 

 Dinner Money 

 Thank you to those parents who have paid any outstanding dinner money. The debt is coming 

down and the school fund is looking much healthier. However, there is still quite a bit of 

dinner money still outstanding for some children, which will need to be paid asap. Thank you. 

 

 Safeguarding 

If you would like to know more about how and what we talk about to the children regarding 

safeguarding, then please come into school and talk to myself, Miss Basini or Miss 

Meadows. As always, (as I have said above), if you need to speak to me, please come in to 

school or contact me on 01495-303631.  

 

Have a fantastic summer and see you all on Monday 4th September. 

 

Mr. J Price (Headteacher) 
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